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Gregg Harding

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Variance 617 Crown Cove

From: Deborah Dunlap <downtowndeb850@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 12:47 PM 
To: Gregg Harding <GHarding@cityofpensacola.com> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Variance 617 Crown Cove 

 
Gregg, 
Thank you so much.  I do not see where this variance could do anything but improve our neighborhood. 
Deborah 
 
On Wed, Jan 20, 2021 at 12:28 PM Gregg Harding <GHarding@cityofpensacola.com> wrote: 

Thank you for your letter. I will add this to the Variance request packet. 

  

Gregg Harding, RPA 

Historic Preservation Planner   

Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by City of Pensacola officials and 
employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request, unless otherwise exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are public 
records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this office. Instead, 
contact our office by phone or in writing. 

From: Deborah Dunlap <downtowndeb850@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 12:25 PM 
To: Gregg Harding <GHarding@cityofpensacola.com> 
Cc: brian@smp‐arch.com; linastephens88@gmail.com 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Variance 617 Crown Cove 

THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL ACCOUNT 

I am the managing member of Historic Pensacola Properties LLC which owns the lot at 609 Crown Cove. I am 
in favor of the variance requested by Mr. & Mrs Kevin Stephens at 617 Crown Cove to reduce the minimum 
west side yard setback from 3 feet to 1 foot 9 inches  to accommodate a new three story single-family 
dwelling.   

HISTORIC PENSACOLA PROPERTIES LLC 

Deborah Dunlap 


